



The Dove Federation

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Disney



Parkers C of E V.C Primary School Pound Hill Saham Toney Norfolk IP25 7HP Tel: 01953 881601

Web: www.parkers.norfolk.sch.uk

Caston C of E V.A. Primary School

The Street Caston Norfolk NR17 1DD

Tel: 01953 483304

Web: www.caston.norfolk.sch.uk

30th June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

We have been trying to organise how we could invite more children back into school from Years 2,3,4 and 5 before the end of term so that they can have some face to face contact with staff from school and their friends. Our initial thoughts are that some year groups would be able to return for one or two days and some may only be able to return for half a day. Unfortunately, due to a lack of staffing and high numbers of key workers we have on site we are unable to offer consistent periods in school to all year groups. If you would like your child to return for a fixed period please could you email the school office by 1pm tomorrow afternoon to register your interest so that we can plan the groups.

If your child is in reception, Year 1 and Year 6, they have not yet returned, and you would like an opportunity for them to return please could you also contact the school office by tomorrow at 1pm. Unfortunately, I am unable to guarantee that I will be able to have them back but I will endeavour to do my best to try and find a safe solution.

We have also had confirmation that schools will not be expected to be open during the Summer holidays to provide care for key workers and that parents should seek provision from their usual providers. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff across the federation who worked during the Easter and Spring bank holidays.

Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any queries or questions.

Kind regards

Mrs Disney